
 

 
 

Do you want to register to vote 
but are not sure if you can? 

 
 

Come to Capital South Campus Center 
on  

Tuesday, September 27, 2016 
5:30pm-7:30pm 

 
 
 

           Learn about your right to vote in NYS. 
                        You may be able to vote even if you have a criminal conviction. 
 

               Register to vote in time for this year’s  
                  general election. 
 
                 Get help requesting or filling out an     
                 absentee ballot.  

 

 

For more information contact the  

Center for Law and Justice at 518-427-6558 


